
Sister Cities Association of Salisbury/Wicomico County 

Minutes of the April 2, 2013 Meeting 

Government Office Building, 3rd Floor 

Attending:  Intern Emily Outtarac, Tom Welsh, Hong Yao, John Hickman, Brian Stiegler, 
Marion Keenan, George Whitehead, and Ernest Boger 

George reported that we have just under $635.98 in our Chamber Foundation fund.  

Emily and George requested members contact them on any further edits to promotional materials 
she is working on.  The group wished Emily well during her study abroad semester in Florence, 
Italy. 

Cuenca, Ecuador may be our next Sister City.  Once this is finalized George will prepare 
materials for the Mayor of Salisbury.  There is a strong Rotary presence in Cuenca as well, 
which Salisbury’s three clubs will appreciate. 

The new Rector of the U of Tartu will be in Salisbury on Thursday, April 18th. We will contact 
the Mayor to see if he is available to meet with the Rector from 1:30 – 2:30 and present a gift. 

Tom reported that on our behalf he plans to attend the “Mayor Making” ceremony in Salisbury, 
England. George has a book to send with Tom which he will get the Mayor to sign. He will also 
ask the Mayor for a letter or proclamation 

There was nothing new to report on our friendship city in China. 

The next meeting was set for Tuesday, May 7 at 4 PM in the Government Office Building. 

 Submitted by:  Marion Keenan, Vice President 

 

 


